FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: December 2, 2004

Sequoia Lighting connects with major Hollywood Studios

The Sequoia Lighting Corporation is supplying several Hollywood studios with custom
designed area and street lighting products for use in their upcoming movies.

Universal Studios is currently shooting a remake of the science fiction classic, "The War of
the Worlds". Sequoia Lighting's design and engineering team has worked closely with
Universal Studios' set designers in order to select outdoor lighting products that will blend in
with the movie's visionary streetscapes.

Sequoia Lighting's nostalgic and contemporary luminaires have been installed on the sets of
several recently released movies. Their lighting products were integral components on the
sets of "Spider Man", "Cat In the Hat", and "The Big Lebowski", to hame just a few.

Other Hollywood studios that have utilized Sequoia Lighting's products for use on their movie
sets include Warner Brothers, MGM and Disney.

For more information on the complete line of Sequoia Lighting products, call 877/888-7880 or
visit Sequoia Lighting's web site at sequoialighting.com.



